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MEMORANDUM 

 

To Club Captains 

From Manager Lifesaving & Support Operations Manager 

CC BOM, LSEC, Club Secretaries 

Date Wednesday 9 June 2021 
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Subject Welcome to Season for Club Captains 

Welcome to season 2021/22. I hope we all have a safe and healthy year ahead.  Planning is well 

underway for the coming season, but the purpose of this memo today is to keep you up to date of a 

few important items which you need to be aware of. 

Firstly can I introduce to you the Area Lifesaving Coordinators for season 21/22 who are your point of 

contact. 

Waverley         Rachel Feakes     E: waverleylifesaving@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

Randwick         Will Bao           E: randwicklifesaving@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

Cronulla/Sutherland  Rob Short            E: sutherlandlifesaving@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

RNP                          Mark Wood          E: rnplifesaving@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

Callouts 

Currently Surf Rescue 30 is off line for 3 weeks undergoing maintenance and will not be back on 

line till the end of June.  Support Ski 3 and 4 crafts have been relocated to the Lugano Ave location 

in the Bate Bay for maintenance, servicing and for use by prospective RWC candidates during 

training and will remain there still mid September in readiness for the season start. It is also 

necessary to prevent deterioration over the winter months.  

The Skis will still have a call out function, however for the Waverley and Randwick areas this may 

mean a delay of approx. 1 hour.  In light of this can we  please ask all Waverley and Randwick 

Captains to ensure your Call Out teams are notified of this situation and prepared to go should the 

need arise. 

 

SAVE THE DATES for your calendars (with further details still to be provided) 

• Pre Gear Inspection meeting for all Clubs & Services – Saturday 14 August 2021  

• Gear Inspection for all Clubs & Services  - Saturday 4 September 2021 

• Lifesaving Pre Season meeting – Saturday 21 August 2021  TBC 

• Patrols commence as per LSAs – Saturday 18 September 2021 
 
 
Regards 
Scott Muir     Jackson Towns 
MANAGER LIFESAVING   MANAGER SUPPORT OPERATIONS 
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